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Dear Prof. Holger Strunk,  

Dear Association Prof. Milka Marinova, 

  

On behalf of Prof. Zhechuan Mei, Prof. Hui Zhu, Prof. Xiaoping Luo, 

Prof. Tong Yang, Dr. Tae-Hee Kim, I would like express our sincere 

gratitude to the HIFU team of Bonn University, for hosting such an 

excellent INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE OF HIFU THERAPY. It is a well-

organized, fruitful and promising conference which we believe will 

promote the international co-operation between Europe and Asia in 

the near future.  

 

This conference strengthened the friendship between Bonn University 

Hospital and the Second Affiliated Hospital of Chongqing Medical 

University, connecting HIFU teams from all around the world as a 

bridge and it will be a new start to a new horizon of global 

cooperation. 

 

Thanks again for your hospitality and look forward to meet you again 

in Chongqing! 
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With the greatest respect and 

All our best wishes 

 

Assoc. Prof. Kun Zhou 

CLINICAL CENTER FOR TUMOR THERAPY 

NATIONAL TRAINING BASE OF HIGH INTENSITY FOCUSED ULTRASOUND 

THE SECOND AFFILIATED HOSPITAL OF CHONGQING MEDICAL UNIVERSITY 
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